
Jockey Club Wong Shek Water Sports
Centre to reopen

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
21) that the Jockey Club Wong Shek Water Sports Centre in Sai Kung District
will be reopened on Monday (September 24). The water sports centre was
temporarily closed earlier due to urgent clearance and repair works after the
typhoon.

     Meanwhile, Stanley Main Beach Water Sports Centre and St Stephen's Beach
Water Sports Centre in Southern District, Hong Kong Island, will remain
closed until further notice as more time is needed for urgent clearance and
repair works due to the typhoon's impact.
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